
Announcements for the week of Sunday, February 16, 2025 
 
 
1. 2024 Love Offering Statements- If you donated to New Beginnings in 2024, your 

Love Offering Statement is now available! This year, we are no longer emailing the 
statements. Instead, hard copies can be picked up at the Information Table. 
Statements are organized alphabetically for your convenience. Thank you for your 
faithful generosity! 

 
2. Prayers for Prodigals – If you have a prodigal, we encourage you to join us for 

prayer. We will meet here at NBCF tomorrow Monday, Feb. 17 at 6:30 PM. If any 
questions, please see Dave or Sara Terrigino. 

 
3. Rexy's Rockin Tees - will be selling NBCF apparel in the lobby after Sunday service 

today till next Sunday, Feb. 23rd. We will be offering T-shirts, Long Sleeves, 
Crewnecks, and Hoodies as well as beanies in a variety of colors. Cash, Check, 
PayPal, Venmo, and credit cards will all be accepted.  If any questions, please see 
Nate Riexinger. 

 
4. Women’s Bible Study- Attention New Beginnings Ladies, the Women's bible study is 

set to begin on Tuesday, March 4th, at 7 pm here at Church. Join us for this six-
week study as we go through the book of Titus. Please sign up at the information table 
after service. If any questions, please see Nina Crespo. 

 


